
MUSICAL AT SOUTHMINSTER 
  
Southminster Presbyterian Church (USA) in Waukesha invites everyone to its Spring musical, 
“#GraceWins!” Over twenty children from Southminster, Vernon Presbyterian Church (USA) and 
Christ the Servant Lutheran Church (ELCA) perform the energizing musical about living a life 
filled with grace.   Southminster has a long tradition of musical performances by their youth.  For 
more than thirty years its youth group has performed at churches throughout the Milwaukee 
Presbytery.  The youth group’s goal each year is to share an inspirational message and raise 
funds for their annual mission trip.  This year the group will travel to Guatemala in July.  They 
will help with construction work on a school. 
 
Come to Southminster and hear the uplifting messages and songs on Sunday, April 2nd at 9:30 
a.m. Reservations are not required and admission is free.  We hope you can join us! 


